
Notification of Changes to Our Billing 

System 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you about upcoming modifications to our telecom billing system that 

will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

These changes are designed to enhance your billing experience and provide more transparency in 

your billing statements. The following modifications will be implemented: 

• Updated invoice formats for clearer charge breakdowns. 

• Improved online payment options available through our website. 

• Enhanced customer support features accessible via our app. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition period. Should you 

have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer support team at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Contact Information] 


